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County of Santa Cruz 
HUMAN RESOURCES AGENCY 

Cecilia Espinola, Director 
1000 Emeline Avenue, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

(831) 454-4130 or 454-4045 FAX: (831) 454-4642 

May 17,2002 AGENDA: May 2 1,2002 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
County of Santa Cruz 
701 Ocean Street 
Santa Cruz. CA. 95060 

STATUS REPORT ON THE HUD CONTINUUM OF CARE APPLICATION 

Dear Members of the Board: 

On February 26,2002, your Board directed the Human Resources Agency (HRA) Director to return 
on May 2 1,2002 with recommendations regarding selected projects to be included in the 2002 HUD 
Homeless Assistance funding application. Each year, the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) issues a Notice of Funding Availability for Continuum of Care Homeless 
Assistance. This year, HUD issued the notices but did not distribute the applications to bidders in a 
timely manner. All deadlines have been revised to allow communities time to complete the 
applications. The new application deadline is changed to June 21,2002. The purpose of ths  letter is 
to request your Board to defer the reconmendations for the HUD Continuum of Care Application to 
the June 1 1,2002 agenda. 

IT IS THEREFORE RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the report on the recommendations of 
projects for the HUD Continuum of Care Application until June 1 1 , 2002. 

Very truly yours, 

CECILIA ESPINOLA 
Director 
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RECOMMENDED: 

3-a- 
SUSAN A. MAURIELLO 
County Administrative Officer 

cc: County Administrative Office 
Continuum of Care Coordinating Group 


